
NEXT MEETING - 
WEATHER PERMITTING, 

Friday, February 21st, 7:00ish pm, at the home of 
the Farmers’,  33240 Long Bay Road, Taylor Ferry.  
We will be discussing upcoming events; the annual  
Spring Highway Clean Up and meeting/fish fry and, 
of course the 28th annual Wagoner Parrothead 
Charity Golf Tournament. So let’s gather up and 
through our 2 cents worth in.

Also, if you know someone who you think 
could tolerate, or even enjoy this madness, please 
invite them to the next meeting! If we don’t scare 
them off, we might could talk them into joining such 
organized chaos. 

MEMBERSHIP DUES - 
If you haven’t had the opportunity to pay 

your membership dues, please do so. You can bring 
a check, money order, cash, or a good young goat to 
the next meeting. Or there are electronic ways to 
pay via Paypal. You can contact our club treasurer, 
Jenny Mae Harris at 918-688-2805 for information.
Membership dues for 2025 are a whopping $25.00 
per person or $50.00 per couple. Mighty cheap for 
all of the entertainment to be had in this cluster.

        AS ALWAYS, YES, THERE WILL BE 

SHENANIGANS!
As always, please bring a dish or snackies, 

your favorite beverage(s) and a smile. Hope to see 

eerbody there!        

   Salty & Rita say,

Season 28
Episode 2

WHEN LAST WE MET - 
As usual, a great time was had by all in 

attendance of the January Parrothead  meeting. Again, 
there was great food , great and abundant drink and a 
great amount of laughter and frivolity. Seems like a 
recurring theme, thank God!

The Club voted to once again support the 
Wagoner Junior Livestock Program and all of the kids 
involved. Pictured below are some of the kids and 
several Parrotheads.  

TO DATE - 
Since the 27th annual Wagoner Parrothead 

Charity Golf Tournament, this group of misfits, 
scoundrels, pirates and wenches have contributed  
$10,540.00 to some very worthy organizations. 
Hopefully, these funds can be a great help to kids, 
veterans and people in need. 

Just a group of people trying to leave this place 
a little bit better than we found it.. 

As Doctor Robyn said, “Hell, we’re good 
people!”

Me thinks Jimmy would be smiling.

MEMBERSHIP INFORMATION - 
We are needing to update our membership 

contact information. We will have the 2024 
membership list available at the next meeting to make 
any necessary corrections. We can keep eerbody up to 
date about member’s birthdays, anniversaries, root 
canals and colonoscopies, and other such fun events!
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